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       Student of the Month 

Upco Calendar of Upcoming Events! 

 

 

 

April 2015 
4/6-4/10                    Reading Week - activities for students 
4/12-4/18  Reading Week - special guest readers 
4/20-4/24                 NO SCHOOL- April Vacation 
4/29                 Student of the Month @ 8:30 in Library  
May 2015 
5/ 2                          Special Olympics – Regional Games at Bryant 
5/4-5/8                 Teacher Appreciation Week 
5/9  May Breakfast @ 9 a.m. 
5/ 15 & 5/16 Carnevale Dance Company @ DelSesto Middle  
                                School  
5/20  PTO Meeting/Student of the Month/ 
                                International Night @ 6 p.m. 
5/25                 NO SCHOOL- Memorial Day 
5/28                         Spring Choral Concert @ DelSesto M.S. @ 6:30 p.m. 
5/29 & 5/30             Special Olympics – State Games at U.R.I. 
 
 
 
June 2015 

Parent–Teacher Organization 

 The next Student of the Month will take 

place on Wednesday, April 29th at 8:30 

a.m. in the Library.  Look for upcoming  

events . . . International Night, Bike 

Safety, & Learning Fair! 

101 Khi’mani Richardson 
102 Elijah Prak 
103 Liana Anes 
104 Jose Rosario  
106 Aiden Demers 
107 Ranky Saguay 
          Melissa Arias 
108 Emir  Ortiz 
109 Fallon Alvarez 
110 Eric Taylor 
111 Delilah Cardenas 
112 Edward Amado 
113 Yariel Saure Caraballo 

114 Yaslina Sol 
201 Mala-Kai Costa  
203 Johntiel Ramos 
204 Orlando Reyes 
205 Erick Osario 
206 David Rodriguez 
207 Noe Tzoy-Calicio 
210 Andre Prachansithi 
211 Gabriela Lopez 
Deleon 
 

  

210 Andre Prachansithi 

211 Gabriela Lopez 
Deleon 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

         
1.  Now that you are going to be a classroom 
teacher, what will you miss about the Library? 

I will miss seeing all the different grades. 

  
2. Why did you decide to become a classroom 
teacher? 

I had a lot of training that I wanted to use. 

  
3. What would you tell a student who is thinking 
about becoming a teacher? 

I would recommend becoming a teacher if you want to 
make a difference in someone’s life. I love it!! 

  
4. What do you like to do in your spare time? 

I read and exercise. I also spend a lot of time at my kids 
sporting events. 

 

Interview with Mrs. Mattera by Room 218 

*Previous Student of the Month 

winners will be listed and /or 

pictured on the school’s web page! 

 
213 Kellin Estrada 
214 Erica Dobanka 
215 Leynadth Sosa 
216 Santiago Lebron 
217 Josiah Nhar-Matko 
218 Angel Tinocco 
219 Haddassah Marroquin 
PE-1 Briana Kubbe 219 
PE-2 Imani  Ramirez 213 
PE-3 Nathan Quira 205 
PE-4 Sophia Scaria 114 
Art Abimanuel Geigel 
Music Haley Flores 

 
  

March 2015 

A Feinstein Leadership School 
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Carnevale Elementary School News  

Art News – Ms. DeFlorian 

Spring is in the air at ACE.  The 
students are hard at work exploring 
drawing, painting and color 
mixing.  Fifth grade (room 215) 
completed RaDIAL dEsIGNS.  See 
picture. Diana Ubaldo, Luciana 
Chavez, and Destiny Then.  The 
colorful clowns were drawn and 
decorated by Moises Burdie and 
Josan Garcia (room 202).  Stay 
tuned for beautiful flowers, and 
bird when we begin collages and 
Art from India (Elephant Festival). 

 

Notes from Nurse – 
 Mrs. Anderson RN: 

Happy Spring- Finally! With that 
Allergy season is upon us. For our 
Allergy sufferers don't forget to 
medicate children before school. 
Children who suffer with Allergies 
have a difficult time staying focused 
in class. This time of year we have 
an increase in the number of 
students with the stomach virus, 
please remind children to wash 
their hands frequently throughout 
the day. Children are to remain 
home if symptoms are present... 
vomiting and/or diarrhea. Also, 
there are a number of children with 
sore throats that may or may not 
be allergy related. The only way to 
know for sure is to have it checked 
by an MD. If I believe there is a 
question of Strep I will send home a 
request to have your child's throat 
tested. 
Enjoy the longer days! 
 
c. 2015 Providence Public Schools. All Rights 
Reserved. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A.C.E. Dance Squad – Ms. Carbone  

The ACE Dancers, along with Miss 

Carbone, will be performing in a show 

entitled "Deja Vu" at Del Sesto Middle 

School on Friday, May 15th and 

Saturday, May 16th at 7:00 p.m. 

Second Grade News- Ms. DePedro 

Grade 2 - Room 207 just finished 
writing Haiku poetry.   
Haiku poetry is about Nature and has 
a specific syllable pattern; 
Line one-5 syllables, line two-7 
syllables, and line three-5 syllables. 
While learning to recognize syllables 
they learned poetry too! 
 
Caracals 
Caracals jump high 
And they eat some guinea fowl 
Caracals are cute 
By Jenny Rodriguez 
 
Ducks 
Ducks eat lots of bread 
Ducks lay eggs every spring 
Ducks live at the pond 
By Mia Sessmann 
 

 

  
In an effort to reach more parents 

and families, our school can be found 

on both Twitter (@CarnevaleES) and 

Facebook (Anthony Carnevale)! 

K i d  ‘s   C o r n e r ! 
This quote is from what book, 

 “The moment where you doubt whether 

you can fly, you cease for ever being able to 

do it.” 

a. Mary Poppins, b. Alice in Wonderland, or 

c. Peter Pan 

Place answers in box in main office. 

 

Music News – Mr. Maher 

April is Jazz Appreciation Month! 
Students in fifth grade spent the 
entire third quarter working with a 
partner to make a seven page 
research booklet on a particular jazz 
artist. Billie Holiday, Duke Ellington, 
Glenn Miller, and Ella Fitzgerald were 
some of the musicians researched. 
Project will be displayed in the library.    

 
 

Physical Education/ Health News-  
Ms. Mariniello, Mr. Payne, Mr. Enos, and   
Mr. Luongo 

We have just started our Jump Rope 
Unit.  Students of all grades will be 
learning the proper ways to jump. 
Students will be taught short and long 
jump rope skills and how to work 
together while jumping. We look 
forward to our annual jump rope 
contest that will take place sometime 
after April vacation. Jumping is a 
GREAT inexpensive way to stay 
healthy and fit! 
 

Special Olympics News! –   
Ms. D’Angelo  

 

The Providence Panthers Special 
Olympics Team is starting up again! 
Our athletes are anxiously waiting for 
the warm weather to come so we can 
get outside and practice! The regional 
games are May 2nd at Bryant 
University and the state games will be 
held at URI on May 29th and 30th! Go 
Panthers!!  

 
 
 
 

 


